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Dear Brethren: 
 
 The Reid James Simmons Academy of Masonic Leadership School will be held Thursday, July 31st 
thru Sunday, August 3rd, 2014 at the Best Western Waynesboro Inn & Suites Conference Center, 109 Apple 
Tree Lane, Waynesboro, VA 22980.   
 
 There will be classes teaching all parts of the ritual including the catechism, lectures and floor work 
of the three degrees.  The Committee on Masonic Education will be with us and provide educational classes.  
 
 We will begin registration on Thursday, July 31st at approximately 12 noon for room assignments,  
There will be a Vespers Service at approximately 6:30 PM at the Best Western.  The Committee on Work will 
exemplify the degrees at the Best Western each evening after dinner.   
 
 There are plenty of rooms available for the Brethren and their families.   All events will be held at the 
Best Western, but a sister hotel, Days Inn, will be used for overflow lodging.  The Days Inn is located across 
the street approximately ¼ mile from the Best Western.  The cost is the same for both hotels and includes 
breakfast.  Lunch and Dinner will be on your own.  There are several restaurants within easy walking 
distance from the Best Western.  As always, dress is casual. 
 
  The cost per person for lodging and breakfast is $130.00 per day single occupancy, and 
$65.00 per day double occupancy.  Reservations must be made thru me at the above address.  A copy of the 
registration form is enclosed.  Please make your check payable to Reid J. Simmons Academy. 
 
 The Past Master’s Degree will be conferred on Sunday morning at approximately 10:00 AM if there 
are brethren who need or desire to get this degree.  Please let us know when you register.  
 
 Please ask your lodge to support this school with a small donation and we look forward to seeing you 
in Waynesboro in 2014. 
 
Sincerely and fraternally, 
 

   Eddie 
 
E. T. “Eddie” Conner 
Secretary / Treasurer 
Reid James Simmons Academy of Masonic Leadership 
 


